



Mr J E & Mrs C S Dilks St Hilda's Housemaster & Housemistress

Email: st.hildas@ellesmere.com

9th September 2022

Dear Parent,

ST HILDA'S HOUSE OUTING THURSDAY 15TH SPETEMBER 2022

This letter is a reminder that the House Outing is on Thursday 15th September 2022 as noted in the school calendar.

We are delighted to confirm that we will be going out for an evening meal at Meze in Ellesmere and there is no charge for this trip. We will be departing at approximately 5.40pm and the estimated time of arrival back at College will be 8.00pm.

If you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your daughter's Tutor.

Yours sincerely,

Chelake Bills

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406